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I oppose HB 3501, the so-called Right to Rest law. The language in this bill is 

extremely vague and is subjective about what constitutes as harassment for each 

homeless person. The number of homeless people will only increase with the 

passage of this bill, having a negative effect on everyone: residents of a town, the 

homeless people, and the economic well-being of the town/city. Please vote no on 

HB 3501, it is obvious how the people of Oregon feel about this bill based on the 

submitted testimonies; please listen to your constituents.    


